NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS
ADVERTISEMENT FOR QUOTES

Quotes will be received by The Water Works and Sewer Board of the City of Anniston,
Alabama at the Office of the of Board at 931 Noble Street, Suite 200 Anniston, Alabama,
until 10:00 AM, local time Thursday, April 13, 2017, for furnishing all labor, tools,
materials and equipment, for performing the replacing of the existing 16” altitude valve,
two 16” (M&H Valve) handwheel gate valves and one 16” (M&H Valve) slanting disc
check valve located in the valve pit at Highland reservoir. Please see pictures of items to
be replaced.

Contractor shall be licensed, sufficiently insured and bonded. Contractor will be
responsible for all final adjustments necessary to operate flow into and out of the reservoir
in the correct manner. Site visits are encouraged prior to quote. No quotes will be received
after the time set forth hereinabove, and the Proposals will be publicly opened and read.
For more information please go to awwsb.org and click “Opportunities”, call John A. Hall
at (256) 591-5023, or email jhall@awwsb.org. Potential bidders should frequently check

awwsb.org until date of bid opening for latest information and addenda.





